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Steve Abdu
713 Blake Hill Rd.
New Hampton, NH 03256

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

NH and New Hampton do NOT need or want the Northern Pass Project to proceed. I don't want to have
our beautiful views and forests marred by several thousand high tension electric towers. We don't get
the power, they want US to pay for it and any jobs created are minimal and short term.

With all due respect, NO TO NORTHERN PASS.

Sincerely,
Capt Steve Abdu (Ret)
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